Hello,
It has been a busy summer. Where does time go? I am going to spend some time on vacation with my Granddaughter next week and then before you know Clay County Fair and Fall will be right around the corner. 
There has not been much movement in the Archives.  I have been doing a little research for a couple of committees. It is fun to look back and reminisce about the years past. I have really been enjoying this. 
Do you have a question about the Iowa Area history or Archives? I may be able to find the answer for you in the Archives. Please email me your questions to archives@iowa-al-anon.org. I look forward to your questions. 
I am still looking for the perfect tub to store our Archives in. I ordered a plastic tub with a locking lid and hanging file folder tray to see how it would work. It works great for hanging files but not binders. I need to find something that fits the binders well. I will continue to look.  
I hope to see you all at Area Serenity Weekend in September at Twin Lakes! I also look forward to seeing everyone in Dubuque at the Fall Conference. 
Area Archivist 
Missy Y. 


